Honey, Kelly

From: Honey, Kelly

Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2011 3:48 PM

To: ‘Lee Morris'

Subject: HOWCO Payment #3 of 4 received (OGC #10-2712)
Hi Lee,

It looks like | didn’t send this previously, but | wanted to make sure you knew we received HOWCQO's
payment 3 of 4. It looks like the last payment is due August 8, 2011. Sorry about the delay in
acknowledgement.

Have a good weekend!

Kelly Honey

FL Department of Environmental Protection
RCRA Compliance and Enforcement

T: 813/632-7600, ext. 369

F: 813/632-7664

Please Note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are public records available
to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure.



